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Issue 16 – 14th August 2020 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform for staff to be updated on the happenings in all PIUs 

and PMU on the progress of projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  but also a space of   

interaction between staff and management.  

 A moving ceremony was held on Wednesday this week 

where 13 adult learners had been graduated with book 

two pidgin and book one maths in adult learning from 

Literacy Association of Solomon Islands.  

Georgina Ramo who can’t read or even write her name 

in the past can now be able to write and speak fluently 

after attending the literacy training since last year.  

In the graduation ceremony on Wednesday, Georgina 

cannot hide her excitement when she stood up in front 

of her colleagues and read from their work book.  

The literacy training which Namoliki group enrolled in 

has create a big positive impact for the women in the 

community especially those women who involved in 

church programs. 

A fine achievement for Mrs. Georgina Ramo 

Meanwhile Priscilla Maeniuta of LASI acknowledged CAUSE Project and World Bank for funding that enable the 

women to be who they are today and thanked trainer Mrs. Janice Mae for her hard work in teaching the adult learn-

ers.  

Munda  Jetty in progress Munda market  shaping up 

The Munda jetty is progressing very well. This week local workers together 

with their group leader and resident works supervisor continue to work on 

the foam work of the jetty. Materials are already on site and soon installation 

of the post will commence. The 7 meter long jetty once complete it will defi-

nitely help Islanders who usually come to Munda for health and other ser-

vices  

Concrete slabbing and construction of market tables and benches in Mun-

da market has been completed. Currently the local workers are working on 

the drainage system. As soon materials are ready for the other buildings 

then work will kick off immediately.  



Announcements 

1. Auki PMU office is closed today as it’s a public holiday for Malaita Province, however team is having an awareness at Auki primary school field.  

2. PIUs are reminded of social distancing as COVID has now entered Bougainville. 

3. CLOs to remind  our local contracted workers on safety issues.  

4. CLOs to remind cleaning groups to look after equipments and tools as others will use them as well. 

 

 

ISDT trainees  on practical  

As COVID continue  to be high in agenda for every countries around the 

World. Food security is  the most challenge everyone faces. The Honiara 

ISDT team has incorporated a practical skills training for trainees on how to 

plant their own vegetables at their homes.  

Temporary ablution block  

Gizo PIU is currently constructing a temporary ablution block at Banana 

Valley market for community workers to use while construction is still go-

ing on.  

Awareness in Auki  

Malaita Province is celebrating its 37th second appointed day today here in 

Auki. As part of the celebration Auki PMU is conducting awareness on the pro-

ject intervention here in Auki. 

Alota’a footpath in final stage 

Alotaa school footpath in Auki is in the final stage. Most of the access connect-

ing to the class rooms and staff houses has been completed. Full completion of 

the project is expected in the coming weeks.  


